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Public Services  

 S. Main Street Reconstruction – The box cut has begun and will be completed next week. 
 Paving will occur during the week of August 3rd.  The project is scheduled to be complete 
in the beginning of September.  

 Riverside Drive Reconstruction – The box cut has begun and will go through next week. 
The Project is scheduled to be complete in September.  

 Park Avenue Reconstruction – CMP has begun to relocate the poles and the contractor will 
be on site when they are all moved.  The desire is to complete any remaining work before 
school begins. 

 2015 MPI Project- Broad Street Mill & Overlay.  AWSD has completed their water and 
sewer main work.  Milling scheduled to begin August 10th. 

 2014 MPI Project- Lake Street (Park Ave to the CUL).  Project nearly complete.  Punch list 
remaining. 

 2015 Reclamation Project- Valview Dr, Summer St. (Park Ave to Mount Auburn Ave) 
 Project awarded to Gendron and Gendron.  Anticipated start date mid July. 

 2015 Reconstruction Project- Davis Ave, Seventh St and Tyler St.  Surface pavement being 
placed on Tyler Street this week.  Drainage structures completed on Davis Ave.  Drainage 
structures being installed on Seventh Street. 

 Perkins Ridge Road Culvert Replacement- bearing capacity ratios and scour depth have been 
given to the footing designer. 

 Stormwater Management- DEP audit was held on 5/6/2015, waiting for feedback within 45 
days.  

 The stormwater stenciling event with the Girl Scouts went very well this past Sunday, I felt 
the girls learned valuable information about storm water runoffs and had fun stenciling the 
catch basins.  

 2015 Demolition Project- hazardous material removal nearly complete.  Low bidder for 
demo contract:  Almighty Waste.  Work has started with 181 Manley Road.  All 5 buildings 
should be removed within next two weeks. 
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 Crews were busy mowing Jordan School Rd, Cemetery, Fletcher Rd Cemetery, New Auburn 
Area, Main St. Area, Main St. Area, Mall Area, Veterans Bridge Area, Joline Dr., Center St., 
Lake Auburn Boat Launch, Lake Shore Dr., Lake Grove Park 

 Crews were buys around town working on roadside mowing 

 Bill Grealish - Working on a drainage project out behind Pettengill Park garage to stop the 
water from entering the building.  Roadside mowing is in progress, worked on 11 & 3’s run.   

 John Wing  - A priority shift was order this week. I have assigned all my men to the repair of 
the lake grove park (snack shack - restrooms) building. We are in the process of re roofing 
and repairing the masonry issues along with getting the plumbing operational so the 
restrooms can be used. The men David Lane, Tony Castonguay, DJ Sjostrom, Brock 
Bosworth and Michael Reed are doing quality work on this structure. I'm very proud of this 
team and their work ethic, skill, and attitude to create substantial savings for the city.  
   


